
Winter 2019 

Pee Dee Credit Union wishes all of our members and your 

families a healthy and happy 2019! Thank you for being part 

of the Pee Dee Federal Credit Union family. 

Please remember to download and save your year-end 

statements for tax purposes. Additionally, remember that your 

ending balance on your IRA account is your Fair Market Value. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

We Love
       Making Loans! 

USE YOUR TAX REFUND TO BUY A NEW  RIDE 
Your tax refund can make a nice dent in your down payment if you’re in 

the market for a new or used vehicle. Put your tax refund

to work for you with the help of Uncle Sam! 

LOOKING FOR A NEW CAR? 
Come see us for the lowest rates. 

WANT TO REFINANCE YOUR CAR? 
Bring us your car loan from another lender and we can save you 

money. 

AND THAT’S NOT ALL…. 
We ofer TruSTAGE Auto Insurance, GAP Insurance and Extended Warranties. 

YOUR CREDIT UNION AND UNCLE SAM 
With our fexible auto fnancing, great rates and lower monthly payments, your 

tax refund could be all you need to get you behind the wheel. 

To apply, complete a loan application online at www.pdfcu.org or stop by our 

ofce today. 

Sock It Away with a Christmas Club Account 

If the past holidays stretched your budget, our Christmas Club 

account is a perfect solution for a more afordable yuletide season. 

With an automatic transfer setup through Online Banking, you 

never have to worry about putting money aside for the 

holidays. Funds are electronically transferred into your Share 

Savings account on November 1, 2019 so you can begin your 

holiday shopping. For your convenience, the Christmas Club 

account renews annually to begin saving for the next year. 

OR... 
Sock it Away with the 52 Week Challenge! 

If an extra $1,378 holiday spending money sounds good to you, 

then take our 52 week challenge.  Here’s how:  The frst week, 

deposit $1, the second week deposit $2 and this continues for 52 

weeks of the year. In the end, you’ll have socked away $1,378! 

Plan ahead and sock it away with our Christmas Club Account or 52 Week 

Challenge.  Stop by any branch or call us to get started today. 

Holiday Closings 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Monday, January 21, 2019 

Presidents’ Day 

Monday, February 18, 2019 

305 West Pine Street 

Tele | 843.669.0461 

Fax | 843.678-9053 
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OFFICE HOURS 
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